Happy Friday everyone! Here are your updates for this week:

PUPPY PARTY: Our first puppy party adoption event will be tomorrow in the training room from 11-4. Or until all the puppies have been adopted. We will be having a second puppy party next Thursday as well. Adopters are asked to fill out a dog adoption profile before arrival and line up outside the training room door. We will be utilizing the WaitWhile app as normal to control the number of people in the building and requiring masks and social distancing per usual.

UPCOMING TRANSPORTS: Tipton-Monday April 12, HARTT- Wednesday April 21, ASPCA-Friday April 30.

EMPTY THE SHELTERS: We will be participating in the Bissell Empty the Shelters event May 5-8.

SPRING BREAK CAMP: Spring Break Camp is full and will take place in the training room next Monday through Thursday.

BUILDING MAINTENANCE: Until we get the facilities coordinator position filled, please let Stephanie know if we have building or cleaning supplies that need to be ordered. Needed repairs should still be submitted on a work request form as usual. If you have something urgent, please let Steph or I know directly.

ADMITTING SCHEDULE: Admitting will be closed on April 17.

DEI BLOG: The Association for Animal Welfare Advancement posted a great blog about inclusion. I highly recommend taking a few minutes to read it. Here is the link:

http://blog.theaawa.org/hurting-someone-you-love-my-ignorance-cut-deep-when-a-friend-told-me-they-are-transgender/

Wishing everyone a wonderful weekend.
Best,
Holly
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